
 
From: Geoff Sheffrin < >  
Sent: 2022/10/28 6:28 PM 
To: Demelo, Emma <Emma.Demelo@brampton.ca> 
Cc: 'Franka Cautillo' < > 
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]File #OZS-2022-0036 
 

Hi Emma, 
 
I am one of the many Manswood Crescent residents who STRONGLY opposes 
both the requested truck entrance in and out onto The Gore Road as well as 
opposing the zoning change to M4. 
 
The Gore Road was never intended for truck traffic and used to have a weight 
restriction posted. 
 
We have many good reasons to oppose this since the traffic disruption and noise 
will be excessive. Opening zoning to M4 merely opens things up for more future 
problems. 
 
As you will be aware – we are raising a petition and will be making STRONG 
representation to the hearing to voice our vigorous protest. 
 
We would appreciate your help (as you imply below) in getting our VERY SERIOUS 
CONCERNS in front of the right people. 
 
Thank you and regards,         Geoff Sheffrin,          Manswood Crescent. 
 


